
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

  

During the school year we post pictures to our website picture gallery and at 

times to the local paper to advertise for events at our school. Before we can 

release your child’s picture, we need to have written permission from you. 

*We do not release names of the individual children to the newspaper or 

post to the gallery. 

Please complete the form below and return on orientation day. 

 

If you have any questions, please call 412-372-8819 or email 

director@mumpreschool.org 

 

 

Thank You, 

Becky Weiler, Director-MUM Preschool 

 

 

I, the parent of _____________________________ give my permission for 

my child’s picture to be used for the following:  

Please check all that apply.  

______Newspaper articles 

______Classroom bulletin boards/slideshow presentation for Family 

Night-school use only 
______Church/preschool website/facebook page 

 

Or 

 

I, the parent of ___________________________do not give my permission 

for my child’s picture to be used for newspaper articles, classroom 

bulletin boards/slideshow presentations, or the church’s website to 

promote activities or events involving MUM Preschool. 

 

 

Child’s Name/Class:__________________________________ 

 

Signature:___________________________________ 

 

Date_____________________ 
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